

Cary Elementary School PTA Board  
May 1, 2023 | 7:00 PM  
PTA Board Meeting  
<https://meet.google.com/pst-gszf-tbz>

AGENDA

President's Report

Viviana Valle

OLD BUSINESS

- Field Day snacks - Beth
- Talent Show
  - Update from Committee?
  - Pizza order - Willing to take a check for \$1,748.25 (\$12.95 14" cheese pizzas x 135 each feeds 3 people) the day before. They will deliver in their big ol' van on the day of, so we don't have to worry about it! A 10% tip would be \$175 - total \$1,923.25
  - Send out pizza registration May 6 (after Teacher Appreciation week)  
<https://forms.gle/WGspMj3H2ziK3KHi6>
  - PTA table: April asked in my committee email if 4-6 volunteers would be willing to help man the PTA table for ~30 minute shifts. I think a variety of faces will be helpful in engaging with attendees and also make it so everyone can enjoy the show! So far I have 3-4 people who have responded they are willing. **I need to see if Kara wants to create one volunteer sign up or keep these separate?**
  - Sweet Fare: **How many cookies? April will give total to Alecia**
  - Blue Moon: **how many treats? Beth to contact?**
- [EOG Snack Cart](#) - April
- 5th Grade Celebrations - April
- Budget Requests & Updates
  - Suggest a living document like this one: [PTA Budget Changes & Requests](#)
  - Reference when we get asked "what's my budget" type questions
  - [Fun Run Earnings](#)

NEW BUSINESS

- **May 16: PTA Changes proposition**
  - Katie - [video](#)
  - [Agenda for the May 16 Meeting](#)
  - Distribution ahead of meeting via email
- **May 18th - Admin/Planning meeting with Staff for Next year**
  - [Calendar](#) (link to Google Sheet already started)
  - Goals ([Agenda Proposal](#))
  - **Should Sarah Ralph be invited to the Admin/Planning meeting?**
- **K Open House (May 18):**
  - Committees that have been asked to attend: Bookstop, Spirit Wear and Membership. **Do we want additional volunteers or just the board?**
  - Materials: There are 45 registered K students. Materials we wish to include need to be given to the admin 1 week in advance. **What do we wish to include? And who is going to organize?**
- Next Year's PTA Info Distribution

- One page/sheet that can be printed in their mailbox, PDF'd to their inboxes, giant poster in the mailroom (?)
  - Includes PTA Directory/contact info
  - FAQs
- New Gaga Ball Pit
  - Updated quote from the company, if we are allowed to pay via check?
  - Mr Stanton and Grounds committee to coordinate for installation over the summer?
- **Grounds/Paw Patch**
  - Should the exterior building cleaning stay with Grounds? Or should the board oversee it?
  - Are we bringing this up at the Admin/Planning meeting?
  - Should we wait to reach out to Alison R's fundraising contact until after?
- Power washing Quote & Paint Restoration Quote
  - Move from Grounds?

**NEW MEETING LINK:** <https://meet.google.com/cnr-fytc-eeec>

- National Membership dues increased to \$7 per member
  - Increasing our membership costs accordingly?
- Sponsor/Patron! Let's get 'em
  - <https://www.graffiticary.com/>
- **Sponsorship:**
  - Val & Megan are planning for next year. **Asked if we could include a level of sponsorship that includes funding a staff meal? Can one of the higher levels include their business logo on our 5th grade shirts?**
- New Committee Chairs for the 2023-2024 School Year

Adjourn

Viviana Valle